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January 2nd, 2016 

 

 

Dear Members of the Planning and Environment Committee, 

 

The St. George-Grosvenor Neighbourhood association (SGGNA) supports the recommendations 

of the St. George-Grosvenor Heritage Conservation District Study. We also support the staff 

Recommendation for the St. George-Grosvenor Heritage Conservation District Study as 

submitted for consideration at the January 9th Planning and Environment Committee. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 
   

    KEVIN LANGS 

    President, St. George-Grosvenor Neighbourhood Association 

 

  

    JACKIE FARQUHAR 

    Secretary, St. George-Grosvenor Neighbourhood Association 


